
 

Maths 

We begin this term by identifying 

and sorting 2D and 3D shapes by 

identifying their properties. We 

will then move onto money; learning 

to recognise and count coins and 

notes. Later in the term, we will 

explore multiplication and division 

by using arrays.  We will finish the 

term by learning about fractions 

(halves, quarters, and equivalents) 

as well as beginning to tell the time.  
. 

Computing 
 

What do you know 

about algorithms? 

We’ll be learning 

how to write an 

algorithm to make 

cakes! Delicious.  

Music 

Warm up those vocal 

chords as we’ll be 

doing a lot of singing 

this term. We’ll be 

learning to sing a 

variety of songs and 

looking at notes. 

Geography 

After half term we 

will be going mad 

for maps. We will 

draw real and 

imaginary maps and 

begin to 

understand the 

need for a key. We 

will use class 

agreed symbols to 

make a key. We will 

follow a route and 

begin to spatially 

match places and 

make an aerial view 

map. 

English 

We will be reading The Last Wild by 

Mini Grey and Between Tick and Tock 

by Louise Greig. We will be using these 

stories to write in a variety of ways 

including; traditional tales, free verse 

poetry and narrative. We will also be 

writing biographies in our history 

lessons about famous nurses. Please 

Remember to read at home for 5 

minutes a day and make a note in your 

child’s reading record.  
 

RE 

What do Jews 

remember on 

Shabbat? We will 

explore this question 

using the Jewish 

story of Shabbat. 
 

Art 

 

We are learning 

about Henry Moore 

and his sculptures 

and will be trying 

out our own 

sculptures. 

Science 

We will observe and describe 

weather associated with the seasons 

including how day length varies. 

After half term we will learn that 

animals, including humans, have 

offspring which grow into adults; 

describe the basic needs of animals, 

including humans, for survival; and 

describe the importance for humans 

of exercise, eating the right amounts 

of different types of food. 

Year 2 

 

Welcome to spring term. We will all be needing our 

warm clothes this term. Hopefully, we won’t need our 

skis to make it to school, but you never know! This 

term we will be thinking about Living and Loving and 

our Collective Worship values are Trust, Forgiveness, 

Compassion and Creativity.  

PE 

We will be focusing on 

indoor athletics. Our PE 

days this term are 

Monday and Tuesday, 

but make sure you have 

your full PE kit in school 

everyday. 
  

PSHE 

 

My body: anatomy, 

autonomy & emotional  

  

How to stay healthy. 


